
 

 

 
 

 

10th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are writing to inform you of changes to the swimming timetable across Year 5 and 6. From 
Monday 4th November, Year 5 and 6 classes will start swimming in half-termly blocks. If your 
son/daughters class is not swimming, they will have a PE based lesson. As all children can swim by 
Year 5 and 6, swimming in blocks will allow for greater continuity and progression. 
 

 

Class Oct half term 
- Christmas 

January – Feb 
half term 

Feb half term 
- Easter 

Easter – May 
half term 

May half 
term – 
Summer 

Year 5 Aqua PE Swimming PE Swimming Alternate 

Year 5 Turquoise  Swimming PE Swimming PE Alternate 

Year 5 Emerald PE Swimming PE Swimming Alternate 

Year 6 Crimson Swimming PE Swimming PE Alternate 

Year 6 Ruby PE Swimming PE Swimming Alternate 

Year 6 Scarlet  Swimming PE Swimming PE Alternate 

Year 6 Burgundy PE Swimming PE Swimming Alternate 
 
 

In the final half term, classes will revert to alternate weeks swimming to allow all children the 
opportunity to practise for their Swimming gala. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J Hall 
(PE Teacher) 
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